Sioux Falls Sno Trackers

Snowmobile Club

December 2017 Newsletter
Up front notes and reminders:
· Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, January 4th at The Brandon Streak House in Brandon.  Note the date and location!!  Social time starts at 6:00 p.m. and the meal begins at 7:00 p.m. in the restaurant.  This will be both our January Club meeting and our Club Christmas Party.  There will be a white elephant gift exchange (bring one, take one) and a Black Jack game.  The meeting will be in the back of the bar.  There will be a short business meeting after the festivities which will likely focus on upcoming rides (Club ride in the Hills, Wisconsin ride and Yellowstone ride).
News, activities and notes:
Upcoming events:  See list at the end of this newsletter.
The Snowmobile Safety training class was scheduled for December 9th at Vern Eide Motoplex.  I have not heard an attendance report.

The winner of the Sno Trackers Raffle (drawn at December Club meeting) was Pat Fredlund of Dawson, MN who is affiliated with the Sisseton, SD club.  She/He won $1,000.00.

The local trail should have been inspected by now.

The early season vintage snowmobile show that Sno Trackers sponsored at Power Brokers was written up in Motor Market magazine, a locally produced monthly magazine.
Ryan continues to improve the Club web site and is also working towards web site(s) for the 2018 Convention.  If you have suggestions or content for either, please contact Ryan.

Guests at the December Club meeting were: Brian Erickson and his wife, Tracey.  Brian is past president of SDSA.  He discussed the state web site status and the 2018 convention.  Mike Vanden Hemel, our District Director.  Mike thanked the Club for our great hospitality room at the 2017 Convention.
Memorials were sent to the Norman Duerr family and the Jerome Tillman family.  A plant was sent to Pat Hanten Duerr upon her knee surgery.

Bob
Upcoming events:
· January 4:  Christmas party/January Club meeting at the Brandon Steakhouse.

· January 12 thru 14:  Club ride in the Black Hills (Comfort Inn).

· January 19 and 20:  Deadwood Snow Cross.

· February 1:  February Club meeting.  Stay tuned for location.

· February 14 thru 19:  Wisconsin trip (Iron River)

· February 16 and 17:  Governor’s Ride.  Staying at Spearfish Holiday Inn, ride out of Hardy camp.

· February 20 thru 22:  Yellowstone trip.  Park rides will be led by Kim Raap.
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